
Notice of Public Comment  
The Sylvan Heights Science Charter School Board of Trustees welcomes public comments.  

In-person meetings are scheduled to resume on August 23, 2021. Meetings are held at Sylvan Heights 
Science Charter School, 915 South 13th Street, Harrisburg, PA 17104 except when the school building is 
closed due to mandated school closures related to COVID-19 or weather emergencies. During school 
closures, attendance at meetings will take place via Electronic Communication. All meetings, whether in-
person or via electronic communication, are open to the public. Those wishing to attend virtually may 
access the meeting link posted to the school’s website at www.shscs.org. Those wishing to make public 
comments in writing may email the school at publiccomment@shscs.org, or mail comments to Sylvan 
Heights Science Charter School, 915 S. 13th Street, Harrisburg, Pa 17104, attention Public Comment.  
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